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STRATEGIC PLAN REVISED - OCTOBER 2020 
 
 

October 16, 2020 
 
 

Greetings VOG Family, 
 
Considering the most recent local guidelines and after much prayer and consideration, we have 
decided to revise our strategic plan.  
 
As of October 26th, 2020, the following changes will go into effect: 
 
GENERAL SAFETY 
 
SOCIAL DISTANCING: Students will continue to be reminded to keep a distance and avoid 
close contact with other students. However, they will not be lectured if they do not social 
distance. 
 
FACE COVERINGS: Teachers will not be required to wear face shields on campus. 
 
LUNCH: Students may come together for lunch and birthday festivities.  
 
CHAPEL: VOG will allow in person chapel with a limit of no more than 2 members of each 
family, not including children. Also, please be mindful of others' personal space.  
 
FIELD TRIPS: Field trips will be allowed. If parents do not want their ​ ​child ​ ​to attend a field trip 
or off-campus group event, the parent can use the normal opt-out procedure, by contacting the 
school and informing staff of their desire to opt-out.  
On-campus supervision or instruction will not be available to students who opt-out. 
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All other guidelines stated in our ​Strategic Plan for Reopening ​ will continue to be followed. 
When necessary, we will cancel field trips and/or in-person events in an effort to protect our 
students, staff, parents, and community. 
 
Please don't hesitate to contact us to discuss any questions or concerns you may have regarding 
our revised plan. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ms. Berenice 
School Director 
 
 
LOCAL NEWS & GUIDELINES: ​Bandera County Website ​ &  ​Bandera Bulletin  
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https://369f20d7-6dc9-41ec-b1ac-2071b07356cd.filesusr.com/ugd/24ca5c_9c3fadce17f748f5a41bb80b227057ef.pdf
https://www.banderacounty.org/
https://www.banderabulletin.com/article/news/face-mask-mandate-lifted-county

